
Purchase Request #4
Regular Board Meeting February 27, 2024

Consideration of Approval to Contract for
Interim Custodial Services at Plano, Wylie, Technical, and Celina Campuses

ADMINISTRATION RECOMMENDATION/REPORT
The District President recommends the Board of Trustees approves the contract for 
interim custodial services at Plano, Wylie, Technical, and Celina campuses from 
Pritchard Industries Southwest.

BACKGROUND
This contract will provide all labor, equipment, and materials needed to perform interim 
custodial services at Plano, Wylie, Technical, and Celina campuses through March 31, 
2024 when the new districtwide contract takes effect.

Pritchard Industries Southwest has a contract through the TIPS cooperative purchasing 
program to provide custodial services, Contract Number 230103.  The contract complies 
with the competitive procurement requirements outlined in Section 44.031 of the Texas 
Education Code, as permitted through Section 791.011 of the Texas Government Code.

IMPACT OF THIS ACTION
Custodial services provide students, faculty, staff, and guests with a safe, functional, 
and clean working/learning environment.  Custodial services aim to maintain high-
quality cleaning standards to prevent the spread of illnesses and safety issues. 

BUDGET INFORMATION (INCLUDING ANY STAFFING IMPLICATIONS)
This purchasing request is for spend authorization of $313,000, which is budgeted in the 
Facilities Operations Department’s FY24 operating budget.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL
Dr. Bill King, Executive Vice President
972-758-3880


